
 

 

 
 
 
 

May 24, 2024 

 
NOTICE TO PROPOSERS 

ADDENDUM No. 1 

REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATION (RFQ) FOR  
OPERATIONS, MAINTENANCE, AND EVALUATION OF FIVE (5)  

REGIONAL STORMWATER CAPTURE AND TREATMENT PROJECTS 
 

 
This addendum changes and supersedes the language in the original RFQ.   
 
GWMA will not be responsible for or bound by (1) any oral communication or (2) any other information 
or contact that occurs outside the official communication process specified in the RFQ. 
 
Potential proposers interested in directly receiving information regarding this solicitation are encouraged 
to provide their contact information to madelineanderson.gateway@gmail.com with the subject line 
“GWMA O&M RFQ”. 
 
GWMA will release on June 12, 2024, the Responses to Questions and also a Revised Schedule for 
the RFQ process. The schedule is being revised to allow sufficient time for potential proposers to 
respond to the RFQ. 


